Archibald First School Headteacher Mrs R Turner
Archibald Street

Gosforth 0191 285 1957
Newcastle upon Tyne admin@archibald.newcastle.sch.uk
NE3 1EB www.archibaldfirstschool.org.uk

Wednesday 24" February 2021

Dear Families
We are very much looking forward to seeing you all back at school on Monday 8" March.

There are logistics to arrange such as the start and end of the day times, but we will be back in touch with the
details once we have these finalised.

In the meantime, thank you for the continued support from near or far.

Best wishes.

Mrs Turner and the Archibald First School Team

Having fun, achieving excellence.

Successful learners. Confident individuals. Responsible citizens.



